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W.O.W. (What Outstanding Work) Awards 

 
Molly Walter – River Ridge Elementary 

I wish to nominate my daughter's teacher Molly Walter at River Ridge for her exemplary teaching. I feel 
so blessed that my daughter has the privilege of having Mrs. Walter as her teacher.  I see firsthand her 
dedication to teaching her students.  Mrs. Walter goes above and beyond to make sure her students 
succeed.  You can see and hear her passion for helping them in every email, phone call, and 
conversation.  Mrs. Walter encourages, pushes and challenges them to be their best selves and then pushes 
them a little more because she knows they are capable of more than they know.   She stays late, arranges 
tutoring for them, emails beyond school hours, because she is still thinking about her kids and how best 
to get through to them and encourage them.  She has set high expectations for them and you can see her 
excitement when she sees them working hard to achieve it.  My daughter Farrah comes home excited 
because she has wonderful teachers that create an environment of enthusiasm for learning, an appreciation 
for growing, and plenty of room for making mistakes and the valuable lessons that those create.  Nothing 
comes close to the impact a great teacher can have on a child's life.  I am so lucky that Farrah has such a 
wonderful teacher in Mrs. Walter.  My daughter is inspired to keep trying and pushing herself because she 
knows she has Mrs. Walter to cheer her on and help her succeed.  Please join me in thanking all of Farrah's 
4th-grade teachers, Molly Walter, Genna Stammer, Aaron Linvelle for their hard work and dedication to 
teaching our kids not just Reading, Writing, and Math, but to believe in themselves and what they can 
achieve with hard work and dedication.   
 


